Hur Capt Christian P

From: Weinert Maj Patrick

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 5:07 PM
To: Hur Capt Christian P

Subject: RE: Captain Douglas S. Wacker
Signed By: patrick.weinert@usmc.mil

If a NPLOC is an option, then I would recommend that in order to avoid NIJP.

----- Original Message-----

From: Hur Capt Christian P

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 14:23
To: Weinert Maj Patrick

Subject: RE: Captain Douglas S. Wacker
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That is LtCol Rhett Vranish, the CO of MWHS-3. Also, other options lower than CG's NJP
include a non punitive letter of caution which would allow him to potentially continue with
his career. Thank you again for your time.

Christian P. Hur

Captain, USMC

Senior Defense Counsel

Telephone: (619) 524-8713

Fax: (619) 524-6784

Address: Defense Section, Bldg 12, 1st Floor, MCRD, San Diego, CA 92140

This email may contain Attorney Work Product. Please delete if you received
this message in error.

----- Original Message-----

From: Weinert Maj Patrick

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 13:06
To: Hur Capt Christian P

Subject: RE: Captain Douglas S. Wacker

Ok...got it. I read the other email first.

I recommend that while lying to a board is conduct unbecoming, in my opinion, a felony
conviction is extreme as punishment.

Simply taking Capt Wacker to NJP is just, and I would even recommend that it be lower than CG
NJP if that is possible. Who is the next in line beneath Gen Conant on the COC that Capt
Wacker works for?

----- Original Message-----

From: Hur Capt Christian P

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 11:59
To: Weinert Maj Patrick

Subject: Captain Douglas S. Wacker

51,



I'm following up on the recommendation that you made in open court last week that Capt
Wacker's conviction be set aside. Mr. Faraj and I are in the process of putting a package
together to present to MajGen Conant to formally ask that Capt Wacker's conviction be set
aside and that Capt Wacker not be administratively separated from the Marine Corps. I wanted
to give you the opportunity to individually provide MajGen Conant your own clemency
recommendation that we can include in our package. While we would prefer a letter, even a
quick e-mail back would be appreciated. Thank you for your time, attention, and patience
during the trial.

I had sent this email to the other members previously.

Christian P. Hur

Captain, USMC

Senior Defense Counsel

Telephone: (619) 524-8713

Fax: (619) 524-6784

Address: Defense Section, Bldg 12, 1st Floor, MCRD, San Diego, CA 92148

This email may contain Attorney Work Product. Please delete if you received
this message in error.



